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Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been a busy week 
in school and we were 
delighted to welcome so 
many parents in to join 
us for our Family 
Breakfast. Today it has 
been a pleasure to host 
an “Aim High” Day led by 
Ed Boxall. We were 
joined by Year 5 and 6 
pupils from other  
local schools and six of our own Year 5 and 6 
pupils were able to participate in this, in the 
new Nurture room.  

 

PTA Event 
A reminder that on Thursday 13th February, after school in 
the hall, there will be a pop-up shop and bake sale to raise 
money for our school. Please bring in any donations for the 
shop from now until Wednesday 12th and any cake 
donations on the morning of the Thursday 13th to the school 
office. Donations of world book day costumes would be 
fabulous too! 

     

Friday 4th February 
A reminder that next Friday is the last day of 
term and parents are invited to come into school 
to look at children’s books at 2:45pm. All 
children return to school after half term on 
Tuesday 25th February. 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

.  
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us for our family breakfast yesterday.  
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World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March and 
every child will get to come along to our 
Waterstones Book Shop in school and chose a 
brand-new book to take home. We would like to 
offer the following options for dressing up on the 
day:                                                                       

 Come dressed as a book character  
 Come dressed in a bedtime story outfit 

(pyjamas)  
 Wear an old shirt or t-shirt that you can 

write your own book recommendations on. 

Please have a look at the World Book Day 
website where there is a page for suggestions on 
how you can celebrate this at home. There are 
some links where you can listen to an audio book 
with your children and a link to MC Grammar’s 
WBD songs. Please follow this link to find the 
page: https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ 

We will put our own photos of school activities 
on the school website : 
https://www.hawkhurst.kent.sch.uk/news-and-
events/world-book-day-2025 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done to the children who were awarded a Certificate 
of Excellence this week :- 

Rainbow :  Reuben and Elsie  

Yr 1 – Cleo and Teddy N 

Yr 2 – Oscar and Oliver 

Yr 3 – Bella and Qailah 

Yr 4 – Delilah and Maverick 

Yr 5 – Alyssia and Nathaniel 

Yr 6 – Erica and Katie 
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Well-done to the children who have been recognised 
today for demonstrating our school values: Compassion, 
Hope, and Community.  
 

Rainbow: Malakhi and Bodhi 

Y1: Elijah and Anastazja   

Y2:   Harriet and Chloe 

Y3:   Olive and Rosie 

Y4:   Anderida and Asnika 

Y5:  Zara and Kai 

Y6:   Lexi and Ciaran 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance                                  
Attendance % 
School Year to Date 

% Change 
On Last Week 

Year R 92.9 +5.1  
Year 1 93.6 -0.2  
Year 2 92.0 +2.8  
Year 3 91.9 +3.7  
Year 4 93.5 +1.1  
Year 5 96.5 +2.4  
Year 6 93.2 +5.8  

 
The above table shows attendance for the year 
so far for each class together with a view on 
how this week has changed from last week. 
(Green is Good)  
 

This week’s winners were Blue Class who 

will receive an extra playtime next week.  
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    Catch up with Blue Class 
Blue Class have been creating their own iterations of Frida Kahlo's famous portraiture this term. They have 
painstakingly worked across multiple afternoons to achieve some wonderful final pieces! Here are just a few. We hope 
to put more on the class page of the school website soon. 
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Please use the Arbor app to report your child 
absent from school. Follow these instructions: 

Login to your Arbor app 

 Click on the large attendance section 
 On the right-hand side click on the green 

button - Log Absence 
 Please provide a detailed reason in the box 

Please use this method rather than just 
sending a message. 

  

 

13TH FEB 

 Kindness Day Menu 
 PTA Valentines Bake Sale and Pop-Up Charity Shop 

14TH FEB 

 Last Day of Term 3 

25TH FEB 

 First Day or Term 4 

6TH MAR 

 PTA Meeting at 7.30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that the gates open at 8:35am and all 
children should be in school by 8:45am. 



      

  

Copies of all Newsletters can be found on our website: 
https://hawkhurst.kent.sch.uk                                

   
 C

o
m

p
as

si
o

n 
   

   
   

   
   

   
  H

o
p

e 
   

   
   

C
o

m
m

un
ity

 

Page | 6 of 7 

 Newsletter No 18. 
Friday, 07 February 2025  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

A Prayer to end the week 
 

Thank you Almighty Father for 
all we have learnt today.  

We thank you for the amazing, 
beautiful world you created.  

We thank you for the wonderful, 
unique people you have made us 
to be. 

We thank you Lord, for our 
challenges, our successes, and the 
mistakes from which we have 
learnt. 

Give us strength and courage to 
do what is right. 

May we always be conscious of 
you in our lives. 

Guide and protect us from 
danger and help us to grow in 
what is good and right. 

Infuse each classroom with your 
divine wisdom and enduring 
compassion. 

Amen.  

  

Phillips Mans Shop in Cranbrook is closing at the 
end of March.  Therefore, you will be unable to 
buy uniform from them.  Our new supplier is 
called Brigade Clothing. Please click on the link 
below to order any unform.   

 

School - Brigade Clothing, LTD 

https://www.brigade.uk.com/parents/school/HA5916P
D/ 

 

Want more fun events for your children, like a disco, 
movie night or a summer fete? Help make it happen 
by becoming a PTA volunteer! Registering your 
interest won't commit you to anything, but without 
more volunteers like you, these events simply won't 
be possible. Email  

hawkhurstpta@gmail.com  

with your name and number if you're interested in 
making a difference and creating unforgettable 
memories for your children. 
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